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I live in the University Park area of Portland.  My daughter lives 8 minutes driving 

distance from me.  She, her husband, and my toddler grandson would be exposed to 

health and safety exposure in the event of the earthquake we all know may come 

anytime   My family is especially vulnerable because of the reckless disregard our 

City showed when allowing the storage of oil at the CEI Hub.  My wife and I are just a 

couple blocks away from the river opposite the hub and my daughter's family is only 

a mile away. 

 

I am asking that you allocate $5 million so that the city of Portland can do the design 

work necessary to rebuild one of the bridges that currently WILL collapse, as 

determined by PBOT.  Without a standing bridge, there no emergency route.  We 

won't be able to get to our family and help won't be able to get to them.  = 

  

 

Please help us be safe.  Support HB 2025. 


